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Cordova will be giving the PSAT Test on Wednesday October the 24th.  The cost of the test is $16.00 (cash only) and is non-refundable.  The PSAT Test is a pre-test for the SAT.  Only Junior year scores will count toward the National Merit Scholarship Program.
Sign-ups will be in Guidance, before and after school, and during lunches only on: 
Wed. Sept. 5th –  Fri. Sept. 7th.
There will be limited spots available so sign up and pay ASAP.  See Ms. Louks, in Guidance, for further information.
